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We will be learning about some 
people that had an amazing thing 
happen to them, but didn’t seem 
to appreciate it.

Just as a reminder, there will 
also be a Family Service at 
9:30am on Sunday 21st of 
October.  These Family Services 
are always on the third Sunday 
of the month, they last only half 
an hour, are family-friendly and 
allow the Jam Club members to 
take part in an interesting and 
funny talk rather than the usual 
long sermon.  It would be lovely 
if you and your family could join 
us.

See you soon!
Sarah and Elizabeth

If you have any questions about JAM Club, please contact Sarah Bevan on 
(01440) 821313 or Jackie Chester on (01440) 821120.

Dear Jam Club Members

We are all back at school now! 
We hope you have settled into 
your new class or school.  I 
have been to two new schools 
and I met some of you at one 
of them!

There will be a Jam Club at 9:15 
to 10:45am on Sunday 7th 
October in the Benefice Hall,  
Wickhambrook.  Please come 
along!

At our last Jam Club we made 
a super model of an old city 
wall, complete with a camel, 
palm trees and a sandy 
desert!!!   

We will be doing some more 
sticking and painting at our 
next Jam Club, so it might be 
a good idea NOT to wear 
your best clothes again.  


